
Attention Eden Residents:
Some Upcoming News Around the Town…

Garbage Totes Coming Soon!
All Eden residents will receive two 96 gallon 
rolling carts the week of 12/18/17 to begin 
use the first week of January, 2018.  
One cart will be designated for 
garbage and the other for recycling.  
Additional totes can be purchased.  
Visit the Eden Town Website for 
more details:  www.edenny.gov or call the 
Town Hall at 992-3408.

New Trick-or-Treating Hours
The new hours for trick or treating for the 

Town of Eden will be from 6:00 pm 
to 8:00 pm on October 31, 2017.

Community Outreach Meetings Scheduled
Two Community Outreach meetings 
have been scheduled to discuss 
the vision of the town.   Stop by 
the Eden Fire Hall Open House 
on Saturday, 10/14 from 11:00 – 2:00pm 
or the Town Hall for the Eden Chamber 

of Commerce Halloween Parade 
on Saturday, 10/21 from 12:30 
– 2:00 where you will have the 
opportunity to view the work of the 
Comprehensive Plan Committee and 
provide your input. 


